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Friday February 19, 2016                                                           

 
Dear students, parents, Kookums and Mooshums, 

 

Your Voice 
  

On Tuesday February 23, parents and guardians will be given a chance to voice their opinions on the school’s 

vision and mission. Also, they can share with the Local School Board and the school administration any 

concerns they may have or suggestions on how the school can do better. 

 

I’m a firm believer of praise in public and criticize in private. If you have a concern, please let me know. If you 

put it on Facebook, I won’t see it. We, as a school, are unable to do better if we don’t hear your concerns. 

 

Thank you to all the parents who filled out the Accountability Pillar Surveys. They have been sent in the mail. 

For those parents who did not, I have the forms and you can fill out on Tuesday. Plus, the Local School Board 

will be handing out the Parent Survey for my principal evaluation on Tuesday night. 

 

Soup and sandwiches will be served. Hope to see you there. 

 

Pets at School 
 

Lately, we have had four legged guests hanging around the school playground and once 

in a while sneaking into the school. We do have a few students and staff who are 

allergic. Luckily, the little dogs are friendly and have not bitten anyone. With that said, 

please contain your pets to your property. I will phone when possible the pet owners to 

let them know about the situation. However, if we continue to see stray dogs on school 

property, I will inform Animal Control and SPCA that we have loose dogs in our area. 

 

 

Religious Instruction 
 

Father Reddy will be visiting our school on Tuesdays when possible. He will be offering some religious 

instruction and moral education. If you do not want your child to participate in this religious activity, please call 

the school or contact the teacher. 

 

Oil Barons 
 

The Oil Barons will be here Monday. Permission slips are attached for students to take the bus over to the Arena. 

Please return Monday morning. 
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Have you read to your child lately? 

 

As always, please feel free to stop in and say hi. 

 

Mahsi! 

 

Mr. Carson, Principal 

 

Important Dates:  
Tuesday February 23 – Parent and School Vision and Mission Setting Meeting – 5pm start 

Wednesday March 23 – Parent Teacher Interview (Student Lead Conferences) TBA 
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